
 

Annual Halloween Children’s Party 

Friday, October 26, 2018 
 

Sponsored by: 

The Town of Pleasant Valley & 

The Pleasant Valley Lions Club 
              

 

 
The Parade will start at 6:45 p.m. 

at the Pleasant Valley Fire House. 

With the Fire Trucks,  

the children will march  

to Traver Road School. 

 
At the school, there will be: 

  Refreshments and  

                 A special show for the kids! 
 

Infants and children up to Grade 5 in both            

Pleasant Valley Schools are invited. 

 
This flyer is being distributed through the Arlington Central School District as a community service to 

students and parents for information purposes only.  This program is not affiliated with nor endorsed in 

anyway by Arlington Central School District. 


